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8th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to have all of our Carr Stars back in the building together today, to 
welcome all of our new starters and to see them starting to play with children from other year 
groups has been fantastic! 
 
As we are now able to mix the year groups a little more, we are trying a new system at 
lunchtime. Today, we have inevitably had a few teething problems! Please bear with us whilst 
we rectify these over the next couple of days and get our system working well. We know that a 
couple of children have felt rushed today, please reassure your children we will sort this ready 
for tomorrow so that they have enough time to enjoy their lunch. 
 
I will be writing my first weekly newsletter on Friday this week with any updates, reminders 
and useful information to keep you in the loop. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Vicki Kerr   
Headteacher 
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